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April 23, 2024 
 
 
 
 

Brothers & Sisters, 

 

Hello from South Alabama. Please accept this as my letter of intent to run for the position of Sr Vice for 

the Department of Alabama for the Program Year 2024-2025.  

 

It has been an honor moving through the chairs the past few years, I love this organization and love 

serving our veterans and the members of the VFW Auxiliary.  

 

I joined the Auxiliary under my father who was a WWII Veteran, I also have two brothers who are war 

time veterans and one who is a peace time veteran. My father has taught us to always respect our country 

and what it stands for. I believe he would be proud of what I am doing for our organization.  

 

 I have served our organization in many capacities. I have served on the Auxiliary level, District level and 

Department level. To me it is not about how many years you have served, it is about the dedication you 

have for the organization. I have been in the organization since 2013, the year my father passed. Instead 

of listing all my positions, I am going to list the longest running ones or the highest ones. On the 

Auxiliary level, I have served the Secretary/Treasurer since 2016. On the District level I served as District 

President (One and a half terms). I did one and a half terms as District President because I stepped in as 

District President when Julie had to step down due to her illness. On the Department level, I have served 

in all chairs up to Jr Vice; as you know, this year I did part of the year as Chaplain and part of the year as 

Jr Vice. I have also held several Program Chairmanships.  

 

I am willing to continue to work for our organization and the members of the Department of Alabama. I 

ask for your support when you vote for Sr Vice at the June Convention. If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact me.  

 

Thank you and God Bless America! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Hutto 
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